
Executive Board Meeting October 22, 2022  
 
 
 
In attendance: Gary Littlefield, Jack Canon, Phil Wright, Edie-Allyn Page 
 
State Shoot - stay with same date as last year.  July 28, 29, and 30th. 
 
Banks - 5 vs 6.  Stay with 5 banks. Phil will work to get local support to enable 6 Banks for Sat. 
 
Target Requirements for 2022 State Team - Although ammo availability and cost impacted total number 
targets for everyone, changing requirements after the end of target year was not approved.  For 2023, if 
ammo continues to be an issue readdress requirements in the May timeframe. 
 
Trophies - Although NH trophy costs were higher than previous years, compared to MA, RI, VT, and ME 
they were not out of line.  MA was highest using the silver coins ($1200 higher), but the other states 
were within $100 with only RI spending $500 less than NH.  Edie has quotes from supplier showing no 
increase for the coming year.  Decision was to stay with current trophies. 
 
Winter Meeting - Dec 3 at Minuteman.   4 pm meeting, those that want to shoot prior to meeting can an 
at members prices. 
 
 


